

March 3, 2014

Michele Shermak, M.D.
The Plastic Surgery Center of Maryland
1304 Bellona Avenue
Lutherville, MD 21093

Dear Dr. Shermak: MICM

Congratulations on recently being named one of Maryland's Top 100 Women for 2014 by *The Daily Record*. You must be pleased that your highly regarded work, leadership skills and community involvement have been recognized with this honor.

You have joined the ranks of other exceptional people who have given so much of their time and talents not only to improve their communities, but to advance them and I thank you. Maryland has been enriched by your unique gifts in many ways.

Again, my congratulations on this well-deserved honor and if I can ever be of assistance to you, in the future, please do not hesitate to contact me. In the meantime, my best wishes to you for continued success in all your endeavors with The Plastic Surgery Center of Maryland.

Sincerely

Peter Franchot Comptroller

PF/bes